Whitley Chapel C of E First School o

HITREY 4HAP E
First School

Friday 20% December 2024

Dear Parents,

The end of another term is upon us and we are well and truly excited now to break up for
Christmas! Thank you so much to all of the parents who have attended our Christmas events over
the past few weeks; we are extremely grateful for your support.

This week we were so privileged to be able to watch the most wonderful Christmas performance
by the children and we were super proud of each and every one of them!

Our after-school clubs will start again straight after Christmas Dates for the diary will continue after Christmas.
(3.30pm - 4.30pm) and will be as follows ...

Mondays- Art Club with Miss Ord
Tuesdays - Sports Club with Miss Barnes
Wednesdays - Dance with Pip

Thursdays - Cookery club with Miss Barnes Main School Uniform

Friday Lunchtime - Mindfulness (no need to book) e Yellow polo shirt (with or without the

Whitley Chapel logo)
e Bottle green jumper or cardigan with or
without the Whitley Chapel logo
e Grey/black: trousers/shorts/skirt/pinafore
e Black or Grey socks or tights
e Plain black school shoes or trainers

UNIFORM REMINDERS

In the summer a green & white or yellow & white

Nativity Service 2024

gingham dress may be worn.

Christmas Eve Tuesday 24th December at

17:00 at St Helen’s Church .

PE kits

Rehearsals & Activities in the school.
Sunday 1st Decembers:;Oam - Gzlnnes and Christmas e Bottle green shorts

activities ativity planning. .
Sunday 8t December 9:30am - Rehearsal. * Yellow, round neck t-shirt (no buttons or
Sunday 15t December 9:30am - Rehearsal. fastenings)

A final dress rehearsal in school/Church on e Black green or grey jogging bottoms
)
e Plain socks

Talented and enthusiastic actors, singers, musicians e PE pIim solls
and a not too enthusiastic pony, sheep and dog needed! .
oty “I:an%’ly welI(’:ome tof! e Green drawstring P.E. bag (clearly named)
If you want to help out or take part, please contact
Carole and Andrew at the Vicarage.
Home: 01434 673379
Mob: 07979386130

Sunday 22md December to be arranged.

We really do need the children to be dressed in the
correct uniform!




Praise Assembly

Praise Assembly will start again on the first week back in January (Friday 10" December) and the
Parents/Carers of children in Early Years and Class One will be more than welcome to attend at 2.55pm.

| wish you all a wonderful Christmas and a very happy 2025. School starts again on
Monday 6" January bright and breezy at 8.50am!
Mrs Hayward.




